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GROWS Names New Executive Director 
 
GROWS, a Montgomery County based membership organization focusing on 
businesses serving primarily the senior market, is pleased to announce the addition of 
Gloria Arnold as Executive Director.  
 
She brings a wealth of experience and knowledge to the position and will help continue 
our future growth as we move into our 30th year. 
 
For more information please contact ​grows@growsmc.org​.  
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